
Grand Junction, Colorado 

 
January 25, 1982 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado, met in 
recessed session at 7:30 a.m. the 25th day of January, 1982, at 
City Hall. Present were members Betsy Clark, Frank Dunn, Robert 
Holmes, Karl Johnson, Gary Lucero, and President of the Council 
Louis Brach, a quorum. Also present were City Manager Jim Wysocki 
and City Attorney-Acting City Clerk Gerald Ashby. 
 
President of the Council Louis Brach called the meeting to order. 
 
HEARING - APPLICATION BY GRAND JUNCTION DOWNTOWN ASSOCIATION, 
INC., FOR MALT, VINOUS AND SPIRITUOUS LIQUOR SPECIAL EVENTS PERMIT 

FOR SATURDAY, JANUARY 30, 1982, 5 P.M. TO 2 A.M. AT TWO RIVERS 
PLAZA - CITY MARKET AWARDS DINNER AND DANCE - 2ND PERMIT 
 
A hearing was held after proper posting of property on the 
application by Grand Junction Downtown Association, Inc., for a 
malt, vinous and spirituous liquor special events permit on 
January 30, 1982, from 5:00 p.m to 2:00 a.m. for the City Market 
Awards Dinner and Dance at Two Rivers Plaza, 159 Main Street. 
Gloria Ferns was present representing the Grand Junction Downtown 
Association, Inc. There were no opponents, letters, or 
counterpetitions. 
 
Upon motion by Councilman Dunn, seconded by Councilwoman Clark and 
carried with Councilman HOLMES voting NO, the application was 

approved. 
 
CONSIDERATION OF CANDIDATES FOR DISTRICT B - ARLENE HARVEY 
APPOINTED 
 
The candidates for Council representative from District B were 
interviewed. After due consideration and upon motion duly made, 
seconded and carried unanimously, Arlene Harvey was appointed to 
fill the vacancy. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
The President adjourned the meeting. 
 

 
____________________ 
Gerald J. Ashby 
Acting City Clerk 


